
From: keeley pagliarlo   
Sent: 01 September 2023 18:34 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: 22/0009/Ref UTT/21/2509/OP 
 
 
To whom it may concern. 
I strongly object to the above planning application.  
The roads are completely unsuitable. It is not.possible to get on the footpaths without using the 
Bambers Green Road, the speed limit is not adhered to and the pot holes are horrendous. 
This part of Takeley is not lit by street lights and then suddenly having them half way down the road 
would totally spoil its rural appeal. 
There are no school places. Doctors appointments are virtually impossible to gain. 
The water pressure is  non existent.  
I really hope that you listen to our concerns and oppose this application. 
Kind Regards  
Keeley Pagliarulo  
 




